Economic Development Committee Minutes March 12, 2014

The meeting started promptly at 5:30 PM A quorum was established

A motion to accept the minutes from February 12, 2014 was made by Trustee Reid and seconded by Trustee Kraus. Voice vote of all ayes to accept minutes as presented.

Present were Village President Magnussen, Trustees Brust, Kraus, Reid and invited Ruth Chamber Members, Bonnie Hansen, Lynn Acker and Steve Brazer Kane County Representative Keith Burkhout

There were no citizen comments

Marketing results not available due to Mr. Zwemke being in Florida.

A presentation was given by Barry Bain from the GRS marketing group. He listened to what Hampshire is trying to accomplish (Commercial and Industrial Growth) for the Village. Mr. Bain made a series of comments on what his company does. He stated that he would get back to us with a proposal and scope of efforts. Trustee Brust will send some additional info to him. Mr. Bain left after his presentation.

Map changes were not discussed

Trustee Brust will put together a tentative question list from the Elgin survey and send them out to the committee to add and subtract to the list

There were no new business inquiries.

Discussion on strategy was that we are pretty close to being on track.

New Business, paper work was distributed for the Chamber Expo on the week end. Trustee Reid said that the new web-site should be live by next week

Motion to Adjourn was made by Trustee Reid and Seconded by Trustee Kraus all ayes the meeting ended at 6:35 PM

George E. Brust

Economic Development Committee Chairman